
 

 

 
 

Saint Lucia Olympic Committee 

Castries 

 

20th August 2018. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

   

I would like to thank you for your consideration and support through my athletic growth. I 

appreciate the first push that I ever received in 2014, given the opportunity to be part of the 

national team competing in the pole vault and high jump at the CARIFTA Games in Martinique. It 

was my first regional meet and my first time standing on the podium for my country, winning Gold. 

Throughout my years of training, your continued support got me to more regional meets like OECS 

Championships and Whitsuntide Games where I understood what it was to be confident and what it 

was to compete; standing proud on the podium, bringing home two silvers in each individual meet.  

 

I am indeed thankful for the Olympic Committee for ensuring I was present at regional pole vault 

workshops/clinics, being an embassador and coming back to Saint Lucia to give back all I learnt and 

all I was knowledgable of. Because of your support I have now a foundation which I continue to build 

upon. 

 

It is with great pleasure I wish to inform you that I am transitioning to college on a full athletic  

scholarship to Texas A&M University-Commerce to study. I look forward to your continued support 

as I train for the 2020 Tokyo Olympics and any other meet where I can represent Saint Lucia with 

pride.  

 

Yours Respectfully, 

 

Micky Ferdinand 

National High Jumper  

2014 Carifta Champion 


